
Visit of Management trainees from DCM SHRIRAM 
 

The newly appointed Management Trainees and CSR lead from DCM Shriram Ltd., Sugar & 
Distillery Unit - Hariawan, District Hardoi visited ICAR- IISR, Lucknow on 23 July, 2024.  Dr. R. 
Viswanathan, Director, ICAR-IISR, Lucknow welcomed them and gave a brief overview of Institute's 
mandate, goals and achievements vis-a-vis ongoing research activities. He expatiated about the future 
activities of the Institute encompassing conventional and cutting-edge technological interventions to 
improve the cane productivity and sugar recovery. Heads of Divisions briefly dwelt upon the activities 
of their respective Divisions. The trainees took keen interest in knowing about scientific sugarcane 
cultivation, agronomical practices and mechanization. Later, they visited the research farm to witness 
the technologies developed by IISR. The field visit was coordinated by Dr. V.P. Singh, Head, Crop 
Production Division. The meeting ended with a vote of thanks by Dr. Sangeeta Srivastava, PS & 
InCharge, PME Cell at IISR, Lucknow. 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 


